
An opponent of SB346

January 19, 2022

To: Kansas Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee
Topeka, KS

RE: Senate Bill 346

Dear Senators,

I have great concerns for Senate Bill 346.

Labeling
The proposed labeling is a scare tactic.

I am Arlene Borntrager from Hutchinson, I am a co-owner of a raw milk dairy.

My husband & I have farmed & sold raw milk for 17 years. It is the only milk my children or I
have ever had. We are healthy. We are on no drugs, prescriptions, or supplements. We simply
eat real food the way God created it.

Our customers are our friends. Many of them, I know personally. They can call me, text me, or
email me at any time.  I would never sell our friends something that can hurt them.

So why the unnecessary labeling? No other food has that type of labeling.

Daily, my customers share with me how raw milk has healed them. Many customers thank me
for giving them their lives back. So many health issues have been resolved with raw milk.

So why, why would we put this label on our products when it defies everything we stand for?

I believe the label “Raw Milk” is sufficient.

The people who choose to drink it, have done their research.

Secretary Powers
I oppose this in its entirety.



As a business owner, I have the responsibility to have a healthy product for my consumers. How
does the Secretary determine if my product is of an “imminent health hazard”?

I believe the people should decide this.

Can we not as U.S. citizens decide for ourselves what we put into our mouths?

Bad business dealings speak for themselves. We don’t need the Secretary declaring or
mandating this.

Let The People decide for themselves.

Thank you for your time & for considering this matter.

We appreciate you.

Sincerely,
Arlene Borntrager
Co-owner of Borntrager Dairy
10610 S. Halstead Rd.
Hutchinson, KS 67501

620.615.2259
borntrager05@gmail.com


